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From the Editor

Hello everyone!

I hope you’ve all been doing well! In this newsletter, you’ll find information on
some of this month’s events as well as articles about board positions and the special
DCON Committee.

If you need extra hours to run for board, you can contact me to write a newsletter

article for volunteer time. Good luck to those running!

Yours in Caring and Service,

Vanessa Hu

Kiwanis Dinner

Key Club would not be as successful as it
is without the support and guidance of its
parent organization, the Kiwanis Club, So, it is
crucial for us to maintain close relations with
the Livingston Kiwanis and exchange updates

on club activities.

On February 1%, board members and the
club advisors attended a dinner at the Hanover
Manor with the Livingston Kiwanis to discuss previous events, such as Key Club’s
Black Friday Fundraiser and successful food drives, and also future events, such as
the greatly anticipated District Convention. The Kiwanis members showed great

appreciation for Key Club’s dedication to service!
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District Spike Out Hunger Tournament

On Sunday, February 12, the District Spike Out Hunger Tournament
was held in Piscataway, NJ.

Key Clubbers formed volleyball teams with
fellow members, or they could just spectate to support
the players. This district-wide event served to support
the District Project, Hunger in NJ. All admission fees

paid, cash or nonperishable goods, went towards New

Jersey food banks to help those struggling with hunger.
Service events held on alarger scale, like the Spike
Out Hunger Tournament, are always great opportunities to meet Key Clubbers

from other schools. Hopefully, the LHS Key Club can continue to participate in

Sweel Valentines

For Valentine’s Day, we held one of our annual

these events!

fundraisers for little valentine gifts! Each valentine was a
mason jar that contained hot cocoa, Hershey kisses, and cute
decorations including a rose and pink confetti. Each one was
three dollars.

Key Clubbers participated in the fundraiser by helping

to sell preorders for these to other students during lunch, and
members also helped to neatly package these valentine treats.
Check out the front cover for a picture of them putting together

the fundraiser goods after school on February 10!



